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CCNSO – DRDWG Final Report 

Consolidated staff overview of comments on the Final Report public on delegation, re-delegation 

with consent, re-delegation without consent and retirement of ccTLD’s.  

Public Consultation from February 17 2011 to 15 March 2011 

On 17 February 2011 the delegation, re-delegation and retirement working group (DRDWG) of the 
ccNSO published  its Final Report. 

The objective of this Report was to inform and solicit input and comment from the community on 
the recommendations of the working group to the ccNSO Council and the key findings. In particular 
the working group would appreciate your views on whether the recommendation of the DRDWG 
would resolve the short and long term issues identified or if you would propose alternate 
recommendations and if so, why?  

The public comments period closed on 15 March 2011.   

During this period no submissions were received, nor were there any questions raised pertaining to 

the Report or the subject matter in any other way.  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 


